
From:                                 customer.services
Sent:                                  13 Sep 2019 14:54:49 +0100
To:                                      Mills, Penelope
Subject:                             FW: planning application DC/19/0834/RM
Importance:                     High

  
From: Planning EE <PlanningEE@highwaysengland.co.uk> 
Sent: 13 September 2019 14:46
To: customer.services <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Cc: growthandplanning <growthandplanning@highwaysengland.co.uk>
Subject: planning application DC/19/0834/RM
Importance: High

 
[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]
Dear Sir/Madam
 
Thank you for your consultation dated 13 September 2019. The updated amendments 
have no further impact on the strategic road network. Our previous response may 
therefore remain in place.
 
Yours faithfully
Connor Adkins
 
Connor Adkins
Highways England | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW
Tel: +44 (0) 300 4704744
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk
GTN: 0300 470 4744 
 
 
 
This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of 
the recipient/s named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any copying, distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the 
contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, 
please notify the sender and destroy it. 
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Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.
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******************************************************************* This email is 
confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are 
not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, 
dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote confirms that this email 
message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and content security threats. 
WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are 
present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising 
from the use of this email or attachments. 
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